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Thank you, Mr. President,

The delegation of Poland would like to thank the delegation of El Salvador for the presentation of their national report and their  participation in the UPR process.

Poland welcomes the introduction of the legislation referring to the protection of children and adolescents, whereas we would like to express our concern about the proper implementation of the already existing law, especially Child and Adolescent Protection Act of 2009.
In this regard, we recommend El Salvador to consider conducting  a campaign to promote awareness of the Child and Adolescent Protection Act of 2009 and of the mechanisms for access to justice for children and adolescents.

We acknowledge the efforts of El Salvador in the field of combating child labour, particularly in the rural areas, whereas we are aware that the progress in regard of those issues is still needed.  
Therefore, we recommend to El Salvador to further strengthen the efforts to eliminate the worst forms of child labour, especially in the rural areas.
Finally, we recommend to El Salvador to ratify the Rome Statue of the International Criminal Court as well as the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women;

I thank you.
